



CHEDISTON AND LINSTEAD GROUPED PARISH COUNCIL
A Planning meeting was held on Monday 11 February 2019 at 7.30 pm in the Chediston Church Room
AGENDA
1. The Chairman welcomed Councillors, those present were Janet Heath and John Ibbott.
2. Apologies for absence were received from Mark Titchiner, Sarah Ward, Sheila Clifford, Jo Wareham and Terry Tooze.
3. There were no declarations of Interest to record.
4. Minutes of. meeting held on Monday 21 January 2019 were circulated and agreed to be a true and accurate account of the meeting and were duly signed.
5. Matters arising from minutes not covered by the agenda.                       District and County Cllr Burroughes will try to get the funding in place foir the purchase of two defibrillators before the end of the month.  A quote for £418.84 plus VAT has been received from Pearce and Kemp for the electrical installation costs.  Cllr Burroughes says he can support this cost as well.
6. Public Forum. – There were no members of the public present
7. Planning DC/18/5092/FUL–.Single storey side extension – 1 Shop Row, Church Road, Chediston.                                                                            The plans were inspected and Cllrs voted unanimously in favour to support the application.  Clerk took plans to JW and TT for their consideration, and they both voted in favour to support the application.
8. AOB – JH handed over a £200 cheque from Norse as winners of a competition that supports parish litter collections.  It was reported that a road sign on the junction with Christmas Lane on the B1123 appears to be broken at the base and needs repair, they Clerk will notify Highways.
9. Date and Time of next meeting – 18 March 2019
Signed ……………………………………     Dated ………………………………

